

December 15, 2016

VIA U.S. MAIL AND EMAIL

Carl Malamud, President and Founder PUBLIC.RESOURCE.ORG 1005 Gravenstein Highway North Sebastopol, California 95472

Dear Mr. Malamud:

The California Building Standards Commission (CBSC) recently received your Public Records Act request (enclosed) on December 9, 2016, for records on file at our office.

CBSC's assigned legal counsel has determined the document you are requesting is not a public record as defined by Government Code Section 6252(e). As a result, CBSC will not be providing a copy of the document. Please contact the publisher of the document to obtain a copy.

If you have any questions or need further information you may contact me by telephone at (916) 263-0916 or by email at mia.marvelli@dgs.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Mia Marvelli

Executive Director

Enclosure (Copy of Dec. 9 PRA request letter)

cc: CBSC Chron File

Department of General Services—Office of Legal Services